
Dear Chair Witt, and Committee,
I am opposed to this and all the other Severance Tax bills.
More detailed information will be presented at a later date by Oregon Forest & Industries Council (OFIC)  and Oregon Small 
Woodland Assoc. (OSWA)
Thanks for your consideration!

B Bond Starker,
Chairman
Starker Forests, Inc.


